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Presentation at Market Eye’s virtual conference series 

QuickFee Limited (ASX:QFE) (“QuickFee”) is pleased to advise that Bruce Coombes, CEO, will be 
presenting at Market Eye’s virtual investment conference on “Tech companies innovating during 
COVID-19” to be held on Wednesday, 20 May 2020. 

This conference will be split into two sessions, with each session featuring presentations from CEOs of 
two innovative, small cap, listed tech companies. Potential investors will have the opportunity to 
listen to the presentations and participate in Q&A in a virtual environment.   

The companies presenting at this virtual conference have all been innovating to address the 
opportunities that have arisen due to COVID-19. 
 
Virtual conference details 
 

Theme Tech companies innovating during COVID-19 

Time / date 11:00 – 11:45 am AEST, Wednesday, 20 May 2020 (session 1) 

 2:00 – 2:45 pm AEST, Wednesday, 20 May 2020 (session 2)* 

*QuickFee is presenting at 2:00 pm during session 2 

Registration  Attendance is free. Please pre-register for: 

 Session 1: https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_o7J1qCSVTbyrxxqCc0EaDg  

 Session 2: https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_JwQlivJESf6p_FA74tGesw  

 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the directors. 
 

— END — 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Corporate: Bruce Coombes, CEO  
  p : +61 418 286 842 or +1 310 584 1173 
  e : bruce@quickfee.com 
 
Investors: Eric Kuret, Market Eye 
  p : +61 3 9591 8904 
  e : eric.kuret@marketeye.com.au 
 


